
Part Time Youth Worker – The Parish of Water Orton

The Parish of Water Orton near Birmingham are looking to take on a part time Youth Worker who will 
work alongside and build positive relationships with teenagers and is excited by the prospect of working with 
young people.

The ideal candidate will support and develop the current ministry of youth work in the Parish Church, supported
by the congregation. The candidate will need to be a committed Christian who is passionate about sharing their 
faith with a desire to see young people find and grow in faith themselves. 

This includes:

● Building healthy, natural relationships and communicating effectively with young people and their 
families 

● Able to communicate the gospel effectively
● Experience in the pastoral care and discipling of young people 
● Good communication, presentation and organisational skills
● Signing the Youth for Christ Statement of Faith and Code of Conduct
● Demonstrating a flourishing lively and engaging faith.   
● Understand young people’s culture and the challenges they face
● Being up to date with current youth work practices and willing to understand and implement new 

developments.
● Being a self-motivated and self-disciplined team player
● Being flexible to include evening and weekend work
● Being able to drive 

Water Orton is small village on the outskirts of Birmingham and very accessible with a train station located 
centrally.   We are a vibrant community with an active Church, Cricket Club, Rugby club, Scouts, Boys’ 
Brigade, tennis club and open green spaces. The village has two pubs, a small supermarket, Chinese takeaway, 
Pizza shop and chip shop. The primary school is well supported and has strong links with the church.   
  
Closing Date: Midnight on the 7th October
Salary: £22,000 pro rota for 18 hours a week
Location: Water Orton near Birmingham
Part Time: 18 hours per week 

There is an occupational requirement that the post holder is a committed Christian in accordance with Part 1 of 
Schedule 9 of the Equality Act 2010. 

Candidates applying for this role will be expected to comply with safer recruitment initiatives, including a self-
disclosure of any criminal history. The position is dependent on two suitable references, an enhanced DBS 
check will be required and attendance at regular safeguarding training.

Interviews will take place on the 27th October with an ideal start of January 2019.    Please send applications to:-
Paul Tullett
The Vicarage
Vicarage Lane
Water Orton
B46 1RX
paulofwaterorton@hotmail.co.uk

To worship God, grow believers & make believers…

mailto:paulofwaterorton@hotmail.co.uk

